DOCKETED

Docket Number:
Project Title:

TN #:

Document Title:
Description:
Filer:
Organization:
Submitter Role:
Submission Date:

Docketed Date:

12-AFC-03

Redondo Beach Energy Project

201682

Chris Elson Comments: Proposed new AES power plant
Comment

System

Chris Elson

Public

2/9/2014 8:58:19 PM

2/9/2014



Comment Received From: Chris Elson
Submitted On: 2/9/2014
Docket Number: 12-AFC-03

Proposed new AES power plant

Dear California Energy Commission,

Please count me as a resident of Redondo Beach who vehemently opposes AES' plan to build a new power plant in
our community. My understanding is that the new plant will not be cleaner, will not be silent, will provide little $$ to
the City, and is not needed for grid reliability. In fact, my understanding is that this new plant will emit 5-15 times the
amount of fine particulate pollution it does now.

Additionally, the constant hum will likely exceed our noise ordinance for residential development.

Our City Council voted unanimously to oppose this ridiculous idea, and has passed a building moratorium to
eliminate power generation as a conditional or permitted use.

Please do what seems obvious to every Redondo Beach resident as the correct course of action in denying this
unnecessary plant application.

Regards,

Chris Elson
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